
G R O W I N G  T H E  C O M M U N I T Y

Plant Sale
Benefit for Balfour Park Development

Sunday
June 13th

10 am - 5 pm
Off of 32nd on Balfour.

3012 S.E. Balfour St. - Milwaukie

In partnership with the Milwaukie Parks Foundation (MPF) 
the plant sale is a fundraiser for the new, but undeveloped 
neighborhood park on Balfour Street. To date, we have raised 
over $12,000 towards the development of the park, and a 
master plan has been completed and approved, but a lot 
more $$ needs to be raised!!  Plants for the sale have been 
donated by your neighbors, and there are many native plants, 
grasses, trees, shrubs, perennials, annuals, herbs, and veggie 
starts that are waiting to go home with you.

 
Visit www.ardenwald.org for more information 
contact Lisa Gunion-Rinker at 503-754-1655

Cash or check only no credit or debit cards


